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To the Members of the Toronto Cathay Lions Club

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for the Riding of Oak Ridges it gives me great
pleasure to congratulate the members of the Toronto Cathay Lions Club on the occasion
of your 30" Anniversary.

The Toronto Cathay Lions deserve special recognition on this the 30" Anniversary of the
Club, marking your many years of dedication to improving the quality of life for
everyone in our communities. Your Lions Club has demonstrated the vision and the
compassion to meet the needs within our communities as they arose.

Ontario is a better place because of the good work of the Toronto Cathay Lions Club.

On behalf of my constituents and the many who benefit from the Club’s endeavours and
from the generosity of its volunteers and donors, I thank you.

Sincerely,

Frank Klees, M.P.P.
Oak Ridges
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